e sttt syl iyl

& TN [INTNRREITT aF B ESCE Lkl

Hangls

I 8aloc

EIting

Dec 06, 2017

AAU announces the winners of “Roh Al Ettihad” Competition and
honors the volunteers

The Al Ain University of Science and Technology at Abu Dhabi Campus announced the winners
of the "Roh Al Ettihad" competition organized by the Deanship of Student Affairs for a month on
the occasion of the UAE 46th National Day celebrations which included asking various cultural
guestions to students through their e-mail and the winners were given valuable prizes.

On the other hand, the Deanship of Student Affairs concluded its activities for the first semester
of the academic year 2017-2018 by honoring students from different colleges who participated
in organizing the UAE 46th National Day celebrations at the university and other community
events.

The ceremony was held in the presence of Dr. Amer Qasem, AAU Vice President, and Deputy



Deans. Finally, a commemorative group photo was taken with all attendees.
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